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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We look forward to your child coming to school in August and to working in partnership 
with you.  It is a very important and exciting time for you and your child. 
 
We have produced a virtual induction programme some of which will be emailed to you 
and/or posted on our school website. (www.st-josephs-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk) 
 
This will include the following: 
 

 Thur 11 June – Virtual Tour 

 Fri 12 June – All about me Rainbow Passport with frequently asked questions & 
answers 

 Mon 15 June – Meet the staff 

 Wed 16 June – Induction Packs  
 

We are in the process of calling all families who are starting school and can answer any 
queries you may have directly. 
 
Following the First Minister’s announcement regarding the planned re-opening of schools, 
more information will follow as preparations are put in place. We would like to reassure you 
that we will support the children to make a safe and successful start to school. 
 
There will be many opportunities to give you information about school and your child’s 
progress and many special occasions when you will be invited to school.  There are regular 
newsletters.  However, please do not hesitate to ask if you need more information.   
 
We want your child to be looking forward to coming to school and to be very happy with us.  
This is when they learn best.  We look forward to working very closely with you as our 
partner in the education and care of your child. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school in August. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Jacqueline Ross 
Head Teacher 
 


